Dear Students and Families,

Welcome to Clovis Online School, I am thrilled to have you as part of our learning community and look forward to a year filled with growth and achievement.

At Clovis Online School, we are dedicated to providing a high-quality education that is flexible and personalized to meet the needs of each student. Our online platform allows students to learn at their own pace while receiving support and guidance from our exceptional team of educators.

This year, we are excited to introduce several new programs and resources aimed at enhancing the online learning experience. Our goal is to ensure that every student has the tools and opportunities necessary to succeed academically and personally.

At Clovis Online School, we understand that every student is unique and that traditional schooling may not fit everyone's needs. Whether you are seeking a more personalized learning environment, a flexible schedule, or a supportive community, we are here to help you achieve your academic goals.

As we embark on this new school year, I encourage you to take full advantage of the opportunities available to you. Stay connected with your teachers, participate in school activities, and reach out for support whenever needed. Together, we can create a positive and enriching educational experience

Thank you for choosing Clovis Online School. Let's make this a fantastic year!

Warm regards,

Sean Osterberg Principal, Clovis Online School